
Special Report 
on Global Warming of 1.5°C

Participate in the First Order Draft 
Expert Review

The expert review of the First Order Draft is a key element of the 
IPCC  assessment process. The purpose of this expert review is 
to help ensure  that the report provides a balanced and 
comprehensive assessment of the latest scientific findings. 

The IPCC Procedures state that the expert review process will 
be objective, open and transparent, involving as many 
independent experts as possible, seeking a range of views, 
expertise, and geographical representation.

"The quality of the IPCC assessment strongly depends 
on the contribution made by expert reviewers from all 
over the world", says Valérie Masson-Delmotte, 
Co-Chair of Working Group I. "We solicit experts to join 
us in this review effort, including early career scientists, 
as an opportunity to participate in the IPCC process and 
contribute directly to the process of the special report."

Expert Review will take place from 
31 July to 24 September 2017

Registration from 17 July 2017 on
https://www.ipcc.ch/apps/comments/sr15/fod/register.php

Need information?
Check the IPCC website: http://www.ipcc.ch/
Contact Working Group I Technical Support Unit: tsu@ipcc-wg1.universite-paris-saclay.fr


